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EAST GEORGIA STATE COLLEGE 
University System of Georgia 
Swainsboro, Georgia 30401 

FALL SEMESTER 2012 FACULTY MEETING 
Friday, November 30, 2012 

Vice President Tim Goodman, Presiding 

The Fall Semester 2012 General Faculty Meeting began at 9 a.m. in the EGSC Nursing 
Department in the Academic Building. The meeting was also streamed to EGSC Statesboro. 

Vice President Tim Goodman 

Dr. Tim Goodman called the faculty meeting to order. The first order of business was to vote on 
the faculty meeting minutes from the August 8th

, 2012 Faculty Meeting. The faculty voted to 
accept the minutes as circulated. 

Dr. Goodman welcomed Donald Avery to the podium to distribute to the faculty a list of 
graduates for fall 2012 Commencement. The faculty voted to approve the graduates. 

Vice President Goodman continued with an update for the faculty on Complete College Georgia. 

He next brought Jordyn Nail to the podium to update the faculty on the Academic Center for 
Excellence. 

Deborah Kittrell-Mikell and Karen Murphree followed with an update for the faculty on the 
EGSC Advising Center. 

Dr. Goodman continued by inviting David Gribbin to the podium for a QEP update. 

In closing, Dr. Sandra Sharman gave an update on the Faculty Senate. 

The faculty meeting ended at 10:20 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gerald D. Hooks, Jr., Recording Secretary 

Dr. Tim Goodman, Vice President for Academic Affairs 


